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ing about specific social domains, and continued dabbling in
social relationships and decision making. Gary is looking for-
ward to working with the undergraduates and graduate stu-
dents at K-State on research in these areas.
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of spicy foods, soccer, and just about anything that’s wrapped
in a tortilla. 

Matt spent the bulk of his formative years in a suburb of
San Diego called Escondido, which means “hidden” in
Spanish. In high school he realized that his astute lack of
agility was not very well complemented by his lack of speed
on land, so he didn’t play many sports. Growing up near the
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2006). The other article, coauthored with graduate student
Adam Larson, will appear in the Journal of Vision. More infor-



all aspects of the research from study design to presentations
at national conferences and co-authoring manuscripts. She is
t
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Increased Interest in MIOP Program

The Distance Masters in Industrial and Organizational
Psychology (MIOP) program, administered in conjunction
with the Division of Continuing Education, continues to
thrive. The program offers working adults a unique distance-
based approach to furthering their education. As opposed to
the more research-focused on-campus graduate degree pro-
grams, the MIOP program makes use of the students’ applied
backgrounds, and offers a more practically-oriented approach
to education. Students are often able to bring real-life exam-
ples and problems into the classroom, and are encouraged to
work with their employing organization for their final
practicum project.

This year, applications to the program have continued to
increase in both quantity and quality, with a record number of
applications for the MIOP entering class of 2007. Twelve new
students were accepted into this year’s MIOP class, and in July
we welcomed these 12 new students, in addition to 11 return-
ing students, to Manhattan in order to fulfill the on-campus
requirement of the program. During this time students are able
become part of the K-State community, and are also able to
experience face-to-face interaction with their classmates and
instructors, an important element not offered by many distance
programs. 

After developing these connections with K-State, it is our
hope that once the students leave K-State’s campus they will
bring the Wildcat spirit back to their respective hometowns
across the nation. MIOP students hail from all over the United
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Two of our three new professors (Gary Brase and Matt
Palmatier) this fall have their undergraduate degrees from
California State University Fresno. This is also the home of
R
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Robert J. Hand (B.S.) was the first president of the KSU
Chapter of Psi Chi and is now the Executive Director of the
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Gareth Hampton (B.S.) is currently in the Radiologic
Technology and Medical Diagnostic Imaging program at Fort
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